
From: Arlo Haskell
To: Natalie Hill; Vanessa T. Sellers
Subject: Expansion of Montessori Children’s School of Key West Campus
Date: Tuesday, November 05, 2019 8:01:41 AM

To Whom It May Concern:

I am writing to express my full support for the expansion of the Montessori Children’s School
of Key West campus, from its present location at 1221 Varela Street, to include the adjacent
property at 1217 Varela Street. 

I attended this school almost 40 years ago, when it was in a single small building on the
opposite side of Varela Street. Its mission, then as now, is to guide children to become self-
directed, cooperative, and responsible members of the community. The young children who
attend school here each day are models of good citizenship. The school is an asset to the
neighborhood and to our city as a whole.

I wholeheartedly offer my support of this expansion and urge you to approve it as proposed.

Sincerely, 

Arlo Haskell
716 Love Lane
Key West, FL 33040
305-395-1899
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